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Defer Consideration of Proposed Ordinance to Allow
Conversion of RV Parks to Permanent Occupancy

Members of the Board:

At its June 8, 1999 meeting, your Board directed staff to shepherd the proposed RV
Park Conversion Ordinance through the formal review process and to return it to your
Board for formal consideration on November 9, 1999. The public review process has
not yet been completed and staff would like additional time to complete the process.

The proposed ordinance is scheduled for consideration by the Housing Advisory
Commission on October 21, 1999 and the Planning Commission on November 10,
1999. The proposed ordinance will be returned to your Board for formal consideration
after these bodies have considered and made their recommendations to your Board.

It is therefore RECOMMENDED that your Board defer consideration of the proposed
ordinance until December 7, 1999.

Sincerely,

ALVIN D. JAMES
Planning Director
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County Administrative Officer
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